
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Notice is Hereby Given that the Tuesday, May 6, 2025 
regular Planning Commission meeting to be held at 6:00 
p.m. is cancelled and a special/rescheduled meeting is 
scheduled to be held on Tuesday, May 20, 2025 at 6:00 
p.m. for the purpose of conducting regular business, to 
include, but not limited to, review of land use and subdivision 
applications.  
 
The location for all Planning Commission meetings is the 
Council Chambers in the Mound Centennial Building, 5431 
Maywood Road, Mound, MN.   All Mound Planning 
Commission meetings are open to the public and all 
interested persons are invited to attend. 
 
 
By:       Sarah Smith, Comm. Dev.  Director 
Posted:     April 14, 2025 
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